Dear Parents,



The Hawthorne Library requests parental permission for your child to view anime films that are recommended for ages 16 and up. The content of these films is similar to a rated R film and may include sexual innuendo, violence and strong language.

The anime club is intended for older teens and adults and in order to show a wide variety of films the club may choose to show films recommended for ages 16 and up. Not all films shown will be similar to a rated R film; several will be similar to PG-13 or PG rated films.

Signed permission slips state that your child can view any materials selected by the club, including those suggested for ages 16 and up. A complete description of the films being screened at each meeting and their suggested ratings are available upon request. For additional information concerning the content of anime films being shown please contact the library staff at 246-4548.

Thank you for taking the time to read and sign this permission form.

Sincerely, Hawthorne Library Staff Hawthorne Anime Club

Child's Name
Parent's Name (Printed)
Parent's Signature
Date